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Upcoming Events 

ENTER THESE 

TOURNAMENTS NOW! 

 

Č  Front Runner Bush Inn Mid 

Canterbury Age Group 

Championships 4th & 5th Dec 

Č2020 Elevate Xmas Tennis 

Open 19th & 20th held at 

Edgeware Tennis Courts in 

Chch (no 14s in this 

tournament as 14s Nationals 

are on at the same time) 

ČWanaka Junior Open 5th - 8th 

January 

ČQueenstown Junior Open 9th 

& 10th January 

 

For further information and to 

enter go to: 

https://tnz.tournamentsoftware

.com/Home 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TranzAlpineHoney Ace Tennis Newsletter 

 
 

Welcome to the latest edition of the TranzAlpineHoney Ace newsletter.   

 

 

We are looking forward to seeing all of our Ace players on court for the 

Front Runner Bush Inn Mid Canterbury Age Group Championships on 

the 4th and 5th of December, itõs really important that you get entered as 

part of your obligations to the Ace Programme.  Entries to this 

tournament close on 29 November. 

The other local tournament coming up before Christmas is the 2020 

Elevate Xmas Tennis Open held in Edgeware, Christchurch on the 

19th&20th of December ð a great opportunity to have a solid 2 days of 
tennis before having a break over Christmas.  Playing in a tournament 

gives you a really good opportunity to test yourself and put all that 

training into action.  Itõs fun, you get to meet other people and enjoy 

playing tennis! 

 

We would like to thank our very important sponsors who are ASB Bank, 

AutoSparks/Battery Town, Hanham Concrete, Morrison Agri and 

Wakanui Engineering.  Please support these businessõs where possible as 

without their generous contributions we would not have this amazing 

tennis programme! 

 

And huge thanks to our major sponsor TranzAlpineHoney, please check 

out their fantastic website at www.tranzalpinehoney.co.nz 

Beautiful organic honey made right here in our pristine country ð canõt 

get a better Christmas present! 

 

 
All the best!  

From the TranzAlpineHoney Ace Committee 
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ACE PLAYERS 

IN THE NEWS! 

 

 
FROM THE COACH 

 
 

Hi all and welcome to the coaches update, 
  

All squads and players involved have done a great job during the end of 

term three and first half of term four. During term four we have placed 

more influence on match play and adapted point play, to help players best 

achieve their match play goal throughout the interclub season.  

From the results I have seen, I have been impressed with each and every 

one of the playerõs efforts on court, well done! 

  

Since the last newsletter we have had some great adaptations and 

initiatives within the TranzAlpineHoney Ace Programme.  

  

Firstly, the committee organized a trip to Christchurch for our 

Performance squads. This allowed players to make use of the Wilding 

Park facility including the PlaySight smart court where players were able 

to track pace, spin and accuracy of their shots. The players also gained 

the benefit of learning from other coaches and were run through drills 

and technical support by James and Matt Meredith who are both very 

prominent coaches within Tennis New Zealand.  

  

Secondly, the committee agreed to fully fund both our Challenger boys 

and girlõs teams and strength and conditioning programme. The 

Challenger teams allow Ace players to see a clear pathway to top level 

junior tennis and the committee and I saw real value in funding this for 

the players. Hopefully younger aspiring players can use this team as an 

aspiration and future goal. The strength and conditioning programme also 

allows some of our top level players to work on off court fitness aspects 

of their game. I am a firm believer in the on court aspect of tennis only 

covering a small margin of tennis as a whole. This gives our players the 

best chance at success on the court and being able to back themselves 

when it comes to a long and physically demanding match. We have seen 
real benefits from the strength and conditioning programme.  

  
The committee and myself and are always looking for new ideas and 

adaptations to the programme to help not only increase enjoyment for 

the players but also give them a strong holistic programme which helps 
them develop not only on the tennis court, but in life. We have some new 
ideas in the pipeline so keep an eye out for those over the coming weeks. 

As always, if any parents have ideas on how we can run squads or 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

improve them please do get in contact, we are always open to any 

suggestions.  

  

Finally, thanks to all the Ace committee for their forward thinking and for 

making our Ace Programme one of the best in the country, also to the 

players, parents and assistant coaches who have helped to run yet 

another successful term and start of term 4.  

I look forward to seeing some great tennis to end the year.  

  

Enjoy your Christmas and new year break, keep up the hard work until 

then! 
 
 
 

Jack  

coach@midcanterburytennis.co.nz 

021 026 87322 
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Success on Court 

 

 
Good luck to all players about to compete in the 
upcoming Nationals tournament being held in 
Christchurch in Nov/Dec.  This is the pinnacle of Junior 
Tennis as competitors from all around NZ compete. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact the Ace 

Committee

 
 

Tim Parsons 

027 302 4218 

tim.megan@outlook.com 

Lee Gilbert 

027 334 4365 

lee@dairycool.co.nz 

Robert Breen 

027 449 5850 

Robert_breen@westpac.co.nz 

Cynthia Christie 

 

NZ Davis Cup captain Alistair Hunt watched the 

top Ace players train and was very impressed 

with the skills shown on court! 
 
 

 
 
 
 

KEEP UP THE HARD WORK! 
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